
From: House Craft Homes Harrington
To: Laurie Hodson
Subject: Re: 190 SW Camphor Court Permit 34760
Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 9:08:22 AM

Laurie:
Can you renew this permit. at 190 SW Camphor Court  #34760. It is 98% complete.  I have to get the
sewer and water hooked up, punch out inside, final electric, culvert inspection and plumbing has to be
completed.
Thanks,
Stephanie Harrington

On Friday, January 15, 2021, 10:53:40 AM EST, Laurie Hodson
<laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com> wrote:

Stephanie,

No need to redo an application unless there are changes in property ownership or the
contractor or the building has changed. If not, then email a formal request to renew this
permit and state what is remaining. We can then process your request.

Thank you,

 

Laurie Hodson
Laurie Hodson, Administrative Supervisor

135 NE Hernando Avenue, STE B-21

Lake City, FL  32055

PH: 386-758-1007  FX: 386-758-2160

Laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com

www.columbiacountyfla.com

 

 

 

From: House Craft Homes Harrington [mailto:housecrafthomes@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Saturday, January 9, 2021 5:10 PM
To: Laurie Hodson <laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com>
Subject: 190 SW Camphor Court Permit 34760

 

Laurie:

mailto:housecrafthomes@yahoo.com
mailto:laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com
mailto:Laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com
http://www.columbiacountyfla.com/


We are ready to finish this home.  Can you send us an application to renew the permit?

Thanks,

Stephanie


